
TOWN OF CHAPLIN, CT 

INVITATION TO BID MOWING CONTRACT FOR 

TOWN CEMETERIES 

 

The Town of Chaplin is seeking sealed bids for mowing of town cemeteries located at various locations 

in Chaplin, CT.  Bid specifications may be obtained at the Chaplin Town Hall, 495 Phoenixville Road, 

Chaplin CT during normal business hours or by email at assistant@chaplinct.org.  Bids will be accepted 

at the Town Hall until 2:00 pm on Thursday, May 4, 2017.  All bids will be publicly opened on May 4, 

2017 at 3:00pm in the Town Hall and recorded for review at the Regular Meeting of the Board of 

Selectmen on May 4, 2017 at 7:00pm.  The Town of Chaplin reserves the right to reject any and all bids 

in whole or in part if it is deemed by the Town to be in its best interest.  The contracts for the mowing 

services will commence July 1, 2017 and end June 30, 2018.  EOE 
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